
 
As part of our Science topic ‘How does your garden grow’ – where we will be looking at plant growth –  I 
would be really grateful if each child could bring in either an old sock or pair of tights (plus any spares, 
if you wish) in order for us to make some grass head characters.  The thinner the better as grass can 
have trouble poking through thicker materials.   
Please send them in as soon as possible – for use during the week commencing 23rd April. 
Thanks in anticipation. 

Mr Frost   
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